Woodlands Primary School







Dear Reception, hello! I am Mrs Ahmad and I am overjoyed to be entering my second year at Woodlands Primary School. I am so passionate about being part of the learning that takes place in the Early Years. I am so privileged to be the EYFS lead here at Woodlands Primary School.

This year is going to be such an exciting year for us all, as we begin implementing the new changes in the Early Years Curriculum. we are going to learn about lots of things together. Our learning journey will take place using a child centred approach, enabling learning opportunities through your interests.

When I am not in school, you can find me on fun filled days out with Mr Ahmad and my two daughters, Malaika and Alishba. We usually end up walking in North Wales or taking part in outdoor adventure sports. We enjoy climbing, bouldering, gorge walking and mountain biking. We also love camping, running, exploring mountains and especially having a BBQ by a lovely lake.

I am looking forward to getting to know you all, with lots of exciting things to do together!

Visit our website under September 2021 or follow this link below to watch my 'Hello' video:

https://youtube.com/shorts/5MZ9AvraiZM?feature=share